
Saturday July 30 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
The problems that Cathedral Pharmacy on Connecticut Ave across from the Zoo is 
having with CVS Caremark have been reported in the Washington Post and the 
Northwest Current.  WPCA and the Cleveland Park neighborhood association sent a 
letter to Caremark asking it to reconsider its decision to terminate the local pharmacy.  
The organizers of the online petition in support of the pharmacy will be wrapping it up in 
the next day or two; if you haven't signed, please consider doing so. 
 
The Woodley Park East annual fall alley sale will be Saturday September 24 (rain 
date October 1). Contact Judy Shapiro for information. 
 
Electronics disposal at the Zoo.  You can drop off your discarded electronic 
equipment at the Zoo, either at the Information Desk at the Visitor Center or in a 
receptacle at the Great Ape House. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The Second District Police Station invites you to the National Night Out on August 2 at 
Hearst Recreation Center.  The FBI will be there to fingerprint kids and to give parents 
ID kits, burglary prevention information will be given away and you can sign up for 
burglary home safety Inspections.  There will be crime prevention information and drug 
prevention information tables.  For fun — a clown, moon bounce, canine unit, temporary 
tattoo artist and food.  3950 37th Street from 5 to 7 pm. 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month.  
However, the next meeting is not until September 7th unless something requires one 
before then. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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